
Frederick High School Booster Club Meeting Minutes 
 

May 6, 2013 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 
 
PEOPLE IN ATTENDANCE 
 
FHS Booster Board 

 Lisa Harrison – President 

 Shannon Longan – Vice President 

 Alison Vincent – Treasurer 
 
Pat Zietz, Staci Knepp, Trent John, Amy Schiers, Michelle Whitney, Rob Whitney, Jessica Knepp, Ted Knepp, Pete 
Vargas 
 
MINUTES FROM APRIL MEETING 
 
Motion to approve the minutes from April’s meeting was made by Staci Knepp;  second by Amy Schiers.  All 
approved.   
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was detailed as follows: 
 
Valley Bank Checking beginning balance 03/31/2013   13463.48 
 
Income           1560.00 
 
Expenses          5698.26 
 
Current Checking Balance as of 04/30/2013      9325.22 
 Additional $5000 in expenses is expected to hit 
 
Valley Bank money market beginning balance 03/31/2013   7474.60 
 
Income                   .47 
 
Ending Valley Bank money market balance 04/30/2013    7475.07 
 
Adams Bank & Trust checking beginning balance 03/31/2013 19005.92 
 
Total Deposits       27289.55 
Total Expenses       28699.38 
 
Ending Balance Adams Bank & Trust checking 04/30/2013 17596.09 
 Additional $5000 in expenses expected to hit  
 
GRAND TOTAL FBC CASH ASSETS AS OF 04/30/2013  34396.38 
 
Lisa Harrison motioned to accept the Treasurer’s Report as is; Amy Schiers seconded the motion; all were in 
favor. 
 



BINGO UPDATE 
 
Schedule has been set for the upcoming year and all groups have been notified.  Due to missing their April 
session, the Cross Country team has lost their remaining sessions for the year.  The Cheer Team has agreed to 
take on their sessions. 
 
AFTER PROM DOWNLOAD 
 
After Prom went very well.  Our attendance was down from last year, but still pretty good.  277 kids attended 
Prom, and 262 kids attended After Prom.  Some of the kids that came to After Prom, did not go to Prom.  Trent 
and Calico have set up pages on Twitter and Facebook to start talking to students about thoughts for next year’s 
After Prom.  Amy will be scheduling and review meeting at which point she will turn things over to Calico.   
 
BOOSTER CLUB SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
We only received 6 applications for the annual Booster Club scholarships.  Christina has been reviewing with 
local Chamber members and local business members for them to “grade” the scholarship essays.  Anyone who 
wishes to read the essays can meet at Starbucks inside Safeway at 7 p.m. Monday, 5/13. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.  Turned over to the new Board!!! 
 
 
NEW BOOSTER CLUB BOARD 
 
Trent John, President 
Christina Clark, Vice President 
Pat Zietz, Treasurer 
Lisa Harrison, Secretary 
 
 


